Mr. Dick Godlove, Ottawa University, Ottawa, Kansas.

Dear Dick:

Ernie Quigley called today and said that it would not be possible for him to work a game on December 10 at Ottawa.

I have written to Dee Errickson suggesting the 8th or 9th for us to play Washburn at Topeka. If we could play you either the 8th or 9th at Ottawa instead of the 10th we could obtain Quigley's services. Of course, I would have to wait to see whether Dee Errickson takes the 8th or 9th, but if Dee would take the 8th at Washburn we could play you the 9th at Ottawa. Would this be agreeable to you?

Quigley also said if he and Heinie worked the game that they would work both the A and B games for one fee. I would like to use them if you have no objection. Would it be agreeable for them to work at Ottawa should you select one of the dates I mentioned? Of course, if you have an aversion to changing from the 10th we will go through on the 10th, and whom would you want for officials down there?

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education.